Hi

I'd like to express my support for the children’s home you are helping to set up on 24 Lady Margaret Rd.

Today | received a highly offensive letter from one of the neighbours complaining about this, so | thought I'd send an
email to express my support. Given the lack of funding and support for disadvantaged children in the country, giving
them a safe place to live in a nice area is something to be applauded.

If you need any further support please let me know.

Katherine
Tenant at 13A Lady Margaret Rd

Katherine Maskell
Account Director
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